2012 FIREBALL WORLD CHAMPIONSHIPS INTRODUCTION
The 2012, 50th anniversary Fireball Sailing World Championships are coming to Australia and will be hosted by the Mandurah Offshore Fishing and Sailing Club, Mandurah, Western Australia from 27th December 2011 to January 7th 2012. 
The Fireball World Championships are one of the premier world sailing championships with competitors travelling from countries across the globe. 

Recent events have been held in Bridgetown Barbados 2010, La Rochelle France 2009 and Pattaya Thailand 2008, all attracting fleets of over 75 boats.

The event itself is made up of two regattas. The first is the Australian Championship and International Regatta running from 27th December to 31st December 2011.  The second is the World Championship running from 2nd January to 7th January 2012.

The first regatta will have six races and the second regatta 10 races.  

Racing will commence at 1pm each day on the waters of Comet Bay just out from Mandurah Offshore Fishing and Sailing Club.  Racing takes place around a triangular course with each race taking approximately one hour.

Mandurah, with it’s warm temperature and steady breezes was seen as an ideal venue for the Fireball Sailing World Championships.  There is strong interest in attending from teams through Europe, Asia, Africa and America as well as teams from across Australia.

2012 being the 50th Anniversary of Fireball makes the Mandurah Championships one not to be missed.  This is further enhanced by the fact this will be the first world championship of any kind held in the Peel Region.

The event promises to be one not to be missed with Mandurah putting on great show.

The world championship is already providing encouragement to people to get into the sport of sailing and give it a go.  The great thing about sailing is it isn’t restricted by age, sex or size.  What it does provide is a clean healthy sport that is loads of fun.

For more information on the championships please look on the event web site – 

www.fireballaustralia.org
You can also contact Kevin Luff or Ben Schulz from the organizing committee.
